
This winter, More Than Meals will provide up to 2,000
restaurant prepared meals each week to local residents
in need. Starting the week of January 18th, meal
recipients will be scheduled to pick up their meal once
per week at their designated time and location at either
the White Bear Lake Senior Center or the Hanifl
Performing Arts Center.

There are a limited number of meals that can be
delivered to people who have health issues,
transportation challenges, etc. and are not able to
arrange for their meal to be picked up. Please call 
651-762-4820 to inquire about availability.

If you or someone you know is experiencing food
insecurity, or if you would like to donate to More Than
Meals, contact the organization through their website or
phone number below.

More Than Meals

Local businesses supporting local families

https://regrow-wbl.com/more-than-meals/  
651-762-4820


